
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/25/2017 10:56:51 AM
Subject: FW: Kinship Care Summit & Proclamation

Attachments: KinshipURL2.jpg
Kinship Care Month 2017.pdf

Please advise.
 
Lily
 

From: Ford, Elizabeth [mailto:meford@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Friday, August 25, 2017 10:35 AM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Cc: Broome, Darryl ; Wolf, Anne ; Page, Hank 
Subject: FW: Kinship Care Summit & Proclamation
 
Good morning Lily. Would you be willing to check to see if the Lt. Governor is available any of the dates listed below?
 
I am on the State Advisory Committee on Kinship Care and worked with the Governor’s office for the attached 
proclamation. In the Family Caregiver Program, which I manage, has a program within it for Seniors Raising Children. 
A large percentage of the family members that end up involved in Kinship Care are often Seniors (ie. Grandparents).
 
If there is any possibility for the Lt. Governor to stop in at one of the dates/locations below, let me know and we can 
discuss it further.
 
Thanks,
Elizabeth
 

From: Ford, Elizabeth

Registration: http://pafcaf.org/2017-kinship-care-summits
 
Current research, best practices and a review of South Carolina policy and practice reveals kinship 
caregivers have specific resource needs that differ from foster and adoptive parents. With the success of 
the 2016 Kinship Care Summits, we will host a series of three Kinship Care Summits during the month of 
September 2017, Kinship Care Awareness Month. This year's focus will be Engaging Biological Parents with 
Kinship Families. Summits will run from 9:30 a.m. - 3 p.m. Lunch and Continuing Education Units will be 
provided for participants.

Columbia: Tuesday, Sept. 12 (Embassy Suites, 200 Stoneridge Dr., Columbia)
Greenville: Wednesday, Sept. 13 (Embassy Suites, 670 Verdae Blvd, Greenville, 29607)
Charleston: Friday, Sept. 15 (Embassy Suites, 5001 Coliseum Drive, North Charleston, 29418)

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Elizabeth Ford, MA, LPC-I
SC Office on Aging, Program Manager
Family Caregiver Support Program
Alzheimer’s Resource Coordination Center
meford@aging.sc.gov
803-734-9902
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This e-mail, in its entirety and including all attachments, is intended solely for the use of the person or entity to whom it is 
addressed and may contain sensitive information which is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is governed by 
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that disclosing, distributing, copying, or taking 
any action in relation to this e-mail is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the 
sender immediately and destroy the related message and any attachments.
 
WARNING: All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the South Carolina 
Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), §30-410 SC Code of Laws.
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